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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

World Challenge 2016 Training Expedition 

 

As part of the training for the World Challenge Expedition in the summer we have to participate in a 

training weekend at the World Challenge Centre on the Ashdown Forest. This is a compulsory part of 

the expedition and is paid for by the expedition cost. It will take place from 26th–27th September 2015. 

We will meet at Broadstone Warren Scout Camp on the 26th September 2015 at 9.45am and will be 

ready for collection from the scout camp in the afternoon of 27th September 2015 at approximately 

4.00pm. The challengers have already been given a kit list which is also available on 

www.myworldchallenge.com or from Mr Wilcox. 

 

Please fill in the attached parental consent form and return to Mr Wilcox before the end of term. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

 

Mr P Wilcox 

World Challenge Coordinator 

 
 

http://www.myworldchallenge.com/

